Attachment F

David O Simmons

From: Blake Marshall <blakemarshall86@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 10:11 PM

To: David O Simmons

Subject: PARADISE VALLEY VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE

I'd like to add comment to the paradise valley village planning committee meeting on 8/31 at 6pm.

| think if this space is to be converted to multifamily housing, there should be a requirement that some of the units be
reserved for low income housing. Rents in Phoenix have gone up more than any other city in the country the last year.
Building a gated apartment complex will only add to the problem since luxury apartments like this tend to be higher in
rent.

There have to be some protections for renters in the area and the city with climbing rents. The space where the theater
is located should be converted to a green space park for the public to enjoy instead of high prices housing.

Thank you,

Blake M.



David O Simmons

From: Aloofa Broocha <aloofa324@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 1:22 PM

To: David O Simmons

Subject: Regarding Rezoning application z3821

Thank you David .
Below please find, and forward to all concerned, objections to the rezoning



